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Scott Eisele <seisele_70@yahoo.com>
Sunday, March 7, 2010 4:36 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello,

I would just like to say that I don’t think the current leverage of 100:1 for trading accounts needs to reduced to
10:1. I don’t think I am putting too much money at risk with the current leverage I am given. I am not sure if I
would continue trading currency if the leverage was reduced, as it would not be worth the time and effort for little
return.

Sincerely,
Scott Eisele


